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I oppose hb 3075-1. This will put even more strain on struggling Oregon citizens to 

protect their families.  Not to mention turning law abiding citizens into felons.  

People that have inherited family members firearms since 2022. Have no possible 

way to have their magazines grandfathered in. This is a blatant attack on law abiding 

citizens.  It violates the Oregon and United States Constitution.  


